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In appreciation for your selfless work  
and dedication during these extraordinary times 

Please send any photos, comments, questions, or potential content for the COVID-19 newsletter to Susan Sabia at: ssabia@partners.org

In appreciation to all MGH employees for 
their tireless commitment to excellence, 

throughout the month of 
May, MGH Outfitters, 
General Store, and 
Flower Shop will offer 
a 20% discount to 

employees with an additional 10% off 
for preferred-customer cardholders. 

MGH Outfitters, General 
Store, and Flower Shop

In honor of Florence Nightingale’s 200th birthday, the World Health Organization has 
declared 2020, “The Year of the Nurse and Midwife.” Like Nightingale, MGH nurses, 

along with their physician, health-profession, and support-staff colleagues, are facing the 
COVID-19 crisis with courage and professionalism. (Clink on photo to view the exhibit.)

Nurse Week postponed — but not our admiration for the  
greatest nurses on the planet!
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(Top left): Ellison 9 CICU nurses: Michelle Crocker, RN; 
Jessica Milbert, RN; and Nancy Caruso, RN.
(Bottom left): Emergency Department nurse, Alyssa 
Marceau, RN.
(Center): Angela Reddington, RN (foreground), Jared 
Jordan, RN, and Juna Stiven, RRT, transferring patient to 
the MICU for treatment at midnight.
(Above): Blake 12 ICU nurse, Stacy Turnbull, RN.

Says Reddington, “I’m a nurse in the Lunder 6 Neuro 
ICU currently deployed to the Lunder 7 ICU. I like 
this picture because I think it captures some of the 
contribution nurses are making during the COVID 
crisis.”

https://www.mghpcs.org/caring/assets/documents/covid-19/04-10-nightingale-small.pdf

